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APA District Fun Run
MAY, 20 2023

Registration is now closed.

Join us as we “Fundraise and Run For

Fun™ all for our amazing APA Teachers
& Staffl

FUN RUN EVENT:
Saturday, May 20 at the north end of
Oquirrh Lake in Daybreak (10491 Lake
Ave, South Jordan,UT).The IK begins at
9:30am, immediately followed by the 5K.

ACTIVITIES:
IK and 5K Races, Rusty Keys from
FM100.3, Food Trucks, Silent Auction, Race
Medals for Top Finishers, EXTRA safety
precautions, FUN, and much more!
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Upcoming Events
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May 15th-24ch Core Knowledge Testing
rmrerlere MMisen & 5K Fun Run!
Saturday, May 20 9:30 at Oquirth Lake

) NMav Ist Grade SWYK
Monday, May 22 500 G

3rd Grade SWYK
7:00 in Gym

Monday, May 22

. 2nd Grade SWYK
Tuesday, May 23 6:00 in Gym

Friday, May 26 5th Grade Field Trips

/ N Memorial Day
Monday, May 29— Gesoo)

Field Day
Early Dismissal

Tuesday, May 30

Wed, May 3l Early Dismissal

Yearbook Day/ Last Day
Early Dismissal

Thursday, June

Remember to log all of your volunteer hours
and cash contributions!
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Log
Volunteer

Hours


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesma26Lv11OU80n7QsUu74Qhepl3oBn9cRhSb_AMjq3V8PPA/viewform

== Field Day Help Needed!

We need lots of volunteers for FIELD DAY! It
will be held on Tuesday, May 30 from 8-11:30
AM. Please click the button below for how
YOU can help.

CLICK HERE TO HELP WITH

Draper | FSO is still looking for someone to take over as FSO LEAD for the 2023-24 School Year.As
| look back on the two years | served in this position, and my years volunteering at schools ever since
1998 (yes, | realize some of you parents were not even born yet but that's when my first child started
Kindergarten) | am so grateful for all the opportunities | have been given and acted upon.There is defi-
nitely a "time and a season" for all things and over the years | have chosen to do at least "something"
within the walls of the schools each year. | believe that by helping, and my children seeing that | am
"around", it has done them a lot of good. | have always loved seeing how they learn and who is teaching
and interacting with them and | believe it’s helped them be more successful in school because I'm “in
the know”. If you are on the fence about volunteering, | say, "DO IT!", it's always rewarding.

I've had children attending APA schools since 2015 and I've enjoyed reading to students during lunch,

donating soup during SAVYV, serving as the classroom AST, making copies and grading papers, reorganiz-

ing math fact bins, throwing parties, helping with culminating activity’s, going on field trips, etc. Literally

the list of how you can help at school goes on and on. There is always a way for a parent to help at

the school. We are hoping that even if one person does not step forward to lead our FSO, that possibly

a few of you could work as a team/committee and take on a task or two. Please let us know if this is
of interest to you.

Each schools FSO is whatever those who are volunteering make of it. Things do not have to be done

the way they have been done in the past or as they currently are.VWe welcome any and all help you're

able to give. Maybe we’ve made the position seem overwhelming but the CommUNITY Events were

something my husband and | came up with following those harrowing Covid years and we think they’ve

been a terrific way to bring our school community back together after being split apart. Those types of

events do not need to continue but we do need parental volunteers for many other activities and pro-
grams. Please let our school administration know where your interests are.

I've throughly enjoyed my nine years at APA, and I’'m looking forward to many more. | even help at D3

and have really enjoyed helping with the activities they have for students there. | will still be around to

assist and advise for the next two years as my youngest daughter will still be here through sixth grade,

but my role as Lead has come to a close. Thank you to everyone who has volunteered and helped with

all we have done these past few years. We’ve made some great memories and fostered incredible
friendships!

Melonnie Geen Fso Lead 2021-23


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f48aaac2da7fa7-may30#/

APA DANCE CONCERT
May 19th & 20th in D3 GYM

Join us for an amazing evening of dance as the
award winning D3 Ballroom Teams and Dance
Company perform “A Different Way To
Dance.” You'll see dances from many different
countries and time periods, performed to
many different genres of music.Ve hope you
can all come support these fabulous dancers!

C&C&/ %w to buy tickets!

APA DANCE PRESENTS

| & DiFFERENT &
| TO @Rﬂ@ﬁ

N MAY 19TH & 20TH 7:00 PM

FEATURING:

DANCE COMPANY,

BALLROOM TEAM, g
JUNIOR HIGH TEAM IS
GUEST PERFORMERS

APA D3 GYM-131 W 11915 S

Free Meals and
Activities in Summer

Did you know there are free activities
and meals available in your community
for your kids and teens this summer?
Follow these links to find a site near you:

¢Sabia que hay actividades y comidas

gratuitas disponibles en su comunidad

para sus ninos y adolescentes este

verano! Siga estos enlaces para encon-
trar un sitio cerca de usted:

https://www.fns.usda.gov/summer-
foodrocks
https://www.uah.org/get-help/sum-
mer-food-program

Parent Advisory
Committee (PAC)
Election Results

We appreciate our willing and wonderful

parents for serving on the Parent Adviso-

ry Committee this past year! The follow-

ing parents have agreed to serve on the

PAC for the upcoming 2023-2024 school
year.

Danette Bushman - Returning
Danielle Herrscher - Returning
Doug Merrill - Returning
Pavan Sura - Returning
Doug Borruso - Returning


https://scnv.io/jQBU?qr=1
https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids
https://www.uah.org/get-help/summer-food-program



